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“We had another wonderful educational experience in your beautiful city and state. The 
Academic Cooperation and International Affairs Office has been terrific as always. The staff, 
under the Leadership of Dr. Sergio Arias Negrete and Coordination of Lic. Valeria Rangel Romero, 
are excellent !!!  on behalf of our University, College Dean, and students, we thank you all again 
for everything you have all done for us and with us in order to make our study abroad course 
successful and memorable. We hope that you will welcome us again when we bring University 
Faculty and staff next time”. 
 
Dra. Nina L. Valerio y Dra. Laurie Stevahn 
Seattle University 
Programa:“Global Justice and Education: Mexico-USA Connection” 
Septiembre 2012 

 
 


